Lingham Primary School
Townmeadow Lane
Moreton
Wirral
CH46 7UQ
Tel: 0151 677 7UQ
www.linghamprimary.co.uk
schooloffice@lingham.wirral.sch.uk



23rd June 2017

Dear Parents,

Re: Conway Centre 2017

We are going to transfer the photos from this year's visit onto CD's.

If you would like a copy, please complete the slip below and return it with a £1 contribution by Friday 30th June.

If, for any reason, you do not wish any photos of your child to appear of the photo CD please let us know **before** Friday 30th June. If we do not hear by this date we will assume consent has been given.

Yours faithfully

H. Wallis, M. Maddock & A. Chesworth	
Mrs Wallis, Mr Maddock and Mr Chesworth	
Conway Centre Photo CD	
Child's Name	
I would like a photo CD	
I enclose £1	

I do not wish my child's photos to be included on the CD











